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Letter from the Rancho Cucamonga Fire Department
to Davis Partners, Inc.
Dated April 3, 2008
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April 3, 2008

DAVIS PARTNERS, INC.
9774 Crescent Center Drive, Suite 506
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730

Dear Ms. Fish,

On March 17th, 2008, the San Bernardino County Sheriffs Department, along with multiple
agencies, including Rancho Cucamonga Fire Department served a three day search warrant to the
property located at; 9330 7th Street Ste., “A” Rancho Cucamonga, Ca 91730, known as U.S.
Colloidal. '

On March 18", 2008 it was jointly decided by the Enforcement team to have Davis Partners
provide 24 hr security, for the building, until the Commencement of the search warrant.

On March 19™, 2008 a multi-agency joint decision was made, fo have Davis Partners contact a
locksmith and re-key the suite to prevent unauthorized entrance. Concurrently the Federal EPA
is conducting clean up efforts, at this suite. Not knowing the stability, of the chemicals, and with
multiple fire code violations including, but not limited to lack of emergency evacuation routes, a
decision was made on behalf of public safety to allow limited access by authorized persons only.

Sincerely, N
Tl Seekte
Michelle Seckler

Fire Prevention Specialist 1
Rancho Cucamonga Fire Protection District
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